
Hello everyone. Well, it is finally time for that event you have all been waiting for, 
our Christmas party! Yes, this Saturday the 19th, the meeting will be mostly food & 
fellowship, but we will have the room for our usual 9am to 2pm hours, so those who 
wish to do a little light carving can do so ( there won't be a project class). 

 

At last month's meeting several people volunteered: Ronnie will bring cups, plates, & 
flatware; Joe will bring sandwich meats, bread, &condiments; Lorraine will have cof-
fee & drinks; and Shen will have another of those great turkeys. Everyone else should 
bring a covered dish, or dessert, or finger food (we really don't set a limit). 

 

It was decided that the meal will begin at 11:30am. 

 

Afterward we will have a gift exchange. The rules are simple; to receive a gift you must enter a wrapped 
gift. This is usually meant to be an ornament size item carved by you. Sub-rule a: Sometimes the non-
carving mates enter their creations as well, so mark them non-carved please. Sub-rule b: Sometimes a 
member might need to substitute a woodcarving related tool or item because they just do not have an ex-
tra carving at this time; again please mark this as well. 

 

Looking forward to seeing everyone!  Joe  
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Thanks to everyone who volunteered this year. We are fortunate to have 
so many people who willingly give of their talents and time to make the 
club a success. Thanks to Joe Perkins, President; Dave Kissinger, VP; 
Buddy Ives, Show Chair; Carolyn Smith, Webmaster; Butch Wilkin, 
Treasurer; Ronnie Boston, Secretary; Lorraine Lewis, Hospitality; Jeff 
Teter, Photographer; Lin Swalley, Librarian; Helen Havemann, Newslet-
ter; Pete Reittinger, Beginner’s Table & Newsletter Distribution; and all 
who taught classes and volunteered during the year.  Happy New Year! 

PARTY!!!  FUN, FOOD AND CARVING EXCHANGE 

THANKS TO ALL WHO VOLUNTEERED THIS YEAR 
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See us on the Web:  houstonareawoodcarvers.com 

The Houston Area Woodcarvers meet from 9am-2pm on the 3rd Saturday of the month at 
the Bayland Park Community Center, 6400 Bissonnet St., Houston, TX 77074.  

Fred Stratton’s Leather Craft Class 


